

October 29, 2012

Dear Senior All-star,

On behalf of the Lorain County Soccer Coaches Association, we would like to invite you and your family to the annual Senior All-star Game. You are receiving this letter because you have been selected to represent your school in this event.

The all-star game will be held at Midview High School on Saturday, November 17<sup>th</sup>. The Boys game will begin at 12:00 and the Girls game will follow at 2:00. Scholarships will be announced during the games. Go to <a href="www.lcsca.org">www.lcsca.org</a> for directions and a roster list. We ask that Team 1 players wear white shorts and white socks and Team 2 players wear black shorts and black socks.

All family members are invited and encouraged to attend. There will be a \$5.00 per person entrance fee to cover the costs of the event such as player uniforms and scholarships given out during the day.

Sincerely,

Your Lorain County Soccer Coaches